
 

YOKO
Hi-Vis Softshell Gilet, YOKO
HV006 // YK006
Art.-Nr.: YK006

• Hi-Vis Yellow & Hi-Vis
Yellow/Navy, Orange and
Orange/Navy conform to EN
ISO20471:2013 Class 2
• Orange and Orange/Navy
conform to RIS-3279-TOM &
approved for the railway
industry
• 5cm width reflective tapes
around the body and one over
each shoulder
• 100% waterproof zippers &
branded zipper pullers applied
to the front and chest pocket
• 2 hand warmer pockets with
zipper fastening
• Shaped lower back for style
• Navy contrast helps to provide
a corporate image and hide
scuff marks
• Outer-layer: 345gsm3 layer
waterproof 8,000mm bonded
100% Polyester fabric, Mid-
layer: TPU waterproof, Inner-
layer: Microfleece
• The manufacturer guarantees
the reflective properties in
accordance with the EN
standard for 25 washes at 40°C
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